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August 2, 2022 
 
 
Municipal Mayors and Wardens  

Nova Scotia Municipalities 
 
 
Dear Mayors and Wardens: 
 
Re: PVSC Municipal Consultation 
 
Since 2007, Property Valuation Services Corporation (PVSC) has provided an Assessment Roll each year 
to Nova Scotia’s municipalities, in accordance with the Nova Scotia Assessment Act. 
 
Engagement with municipalities is central to achieving our mission to provide essential, world-class 
property assessment services that enable our clients to make sound decisions. With the current 
economic and social challenges facing Nova Scotia today, we want to hear directly from you, our clients, 
about our services and any challenges and priorities your municipality may have.  
 
We have contracted Jimmy MacAlpine as a Government Relations Officer to assist in our consultations. 
You may already know Jimmy from his 20 years of service with the Municipality of the District of Digby 
as Warden and Councillor. Jimmy is very familiar and well-versed with the operating context and 
pressures placed on municipal governments. 
 
Over the next couple of months, Jimmy will be reaching out to you directly to connect and gather your 
input and insights. This information will help inform our client engagements, communications, and 
services moving forward. 
 
We look forward to engaging with each of you, sharing information, and finding new ways to better 
assist our province’s municipalities in the months and years to come.  
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
Kathy Gillis 
Chief Executive Officer 
 
cc:  Chief Administration Officers and Directors of Finance/Revenue Officers/Tax Clerks 
  Jimmy MacAlpine, Government Relations Officer, PVSC 
  Rebecca Vorstermans, VP, Stakeholder Relations, PVSC 
  PVSC Board of Directors 


